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a letter from the president 

 
 

Dear ISDE members, 
 

  Warmest thoughts and best wishes for a wonderful holiday and a happy new year. May the 

holiday season fill your and your family’s hearts with happiness and joy.  

It is my pleasure to invite you to participate in the following society’s conferences that will be 

held in the summer of 2023. 

ICDEA 2023, the 28th International Conference on Difference Equations and Applications, will 

be held on 17-21 July, 2023 at Phitsanulok, Thailand 

http://icdea2023.psru.ac.th/ 
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 Financial support for ICDEA 2023 participants is provided by the society. The application form 

for support may be found in the link 

http://icdea2023.psru.ac.th/Authors.php 

The annual meeting of the society will be held during ICDEA 2023, where the Aulbach prize and 

the best JDEA prize will be announced. 

There will be another conference PODE (Progress on Difference Equations) which will be held 

on May 29-31, 2023 at Milan, Italy 
https://formazionecontinua.unicatt.it/formazione-international-conference-progress-on-difference-

equations---pode-2023-e123mi00591-01 

For registration, please go to the link 

https://iscrizionionline.unicatt.it/s/eventsub?subId=a107S000004GlEh 

The society is governed by a board of directors consisting of 9 members that is elected in odd 

years (every two years). The board elects the president and the vice president for a two-year term. The 

next election will be in April 2023.  

Updated information about ISDE and its activities can be found on the ISDE homepage at   

http://isdeds.com/ 

 You may use the login and password received via email to access ISDE Membership Directory 

and to make sure that the information entered is correct. If you need to make any changes to your 

account such as changing the email address, please send an email to me: selaydi@trinity.edu. 

If your photo is not posted with your name, please send your photo to Dr. Kwessi 

(ekwessi@trinity.edu) to be posted on the ISDE website. 

 

                                                                                                           Best Wishes, 

                                                                                                           Saber Elaydi 

                                                                                                          President, ISDE 

San Antonio, December 24, 2022 

                                                                               

 


